
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

30 November 2020 

 

Dear Exhibitor 

 

It is with deep regret that the Brantford & District Kennel & Obedience Club must 

inform you that our 2020 shows must be cancelled.   

 

Everything was in place to have a wonderful show until there were two 

anonymous calls to the London and Middlesex Health Unit (who told both 

anonymous callers the shows were approved and they would be taking no action) 

and to the venue.  Unfortunately, the venue (who had never hosted a dog show 

before) became very concerned and cancelled the booking earlier today.  

Consequently, our Club has no choice but to cancel the shows. 

 

Brantford & District Kennel Club will be refunding all entries in full.  The Club feels 

that this is only right.  MJN Show Services will be processing the refunds shortly. 

 

Again, the Brantford & District Kennel & Obedience Club expresses our deepest 

regret in this action. 

 

Ted Fahlgren 

Show Chairperson 


